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Re: 131 Bridgewater Road, Berkhamsted=Her

Dear Mrs Ambrose

i refer to our meeting about three weeks ago regarding the planning application for
the above address.

| have spoken to my client regarding the advice you have given me about your
reservations and that of the Town Council on the proposed development. After due
consideration my client has decided tolwithdraw this application.| A revised
application based on a single storey extension will be submitted in the near future
for your consideration.

Yours sincerely

, Wtz
K E R Little



